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25% November 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

As with Auriol, we would very much like to organise a Christmas jumper ‘sale’ to recycle jumpers
which children have grown out of and to reduce the cost of purchasing new ones.

We'd like to keep the process very simple.

Please donate clean jumpers to class teachers Mon — Wed

On Friday 2nd at 2.30pm come to The Mead playground (access Cudas Close) and choose a
Christmas jumper (suggested £1 donation for the local foodbank)

Kind regards,

Mrs Creasey
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